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The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance  

Last week, Class 3A had the highest 

attendance with 98.7%. Well done!  
 

Due to a rise in tummy bugs last week, the 

whole school attendance for the week was 

90.9%, which means the attendance for the 

year to date has remained at 94.9%.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support with 

attendance during the pandemic.  
 

Article 28 - Right to an education 

 

British Science Week 

Monday 14 March is the start of British 

Science Week, and we’d love for you to join in 

with our science work! 

 

From 2pm on Monday 14 March, parents or 

grandparents are welcome to come in to 

school and work with your child in a whole 

school science investigation. More will be 

revealed on the day, but please add the date 

to your diary so you don’t miss the fun! 

 

Article 29 - Goals of education 

Thank you to everyone for your support with the World Book Day events last week. The 

children looked amazing in their costumes, and enjoyed visiting the book swap event during 

the day. Teachers shared a variety of photos on Class Dojo, so take a look! It would be great to 

see which books the children have bought with their World Book Day voucher, so feel free to 

dojo or tweet us a photo! 

Article 13 - Freedom of expression 

 

Another massive thank you to everyone for your generosity with donations to support families 

fleeing Ukraine. It was overwhelming to see the number of contributions, and I know the 

families organising the collection were incredibly grateful. Thank you again. 

Article 27 - Adequate standard of living 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Monday 7 March 2022 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 7 March - NSPCC Speak Out 

Stay Safe Assemblies taking place this 

week 

Tuesday 8 March - International 

Women's Day 

Thursday 10 March - Miss Ash visiting 

Class 1H 

Thursday 10 March - International 

School Meals Day 

Friday 11 March - Lithuania 

Restoration of Independence Day 
 

Monday 14 March - British Science 

Week 

Monday 14 March - Compost Week 

Monday 14 March - 2pm  

Science Open Afternoon  

for parents 

Thursday 17 March - St. Patrick’s Day 

Friday 18 March - Global Recycling 

Day 

Friday 18 March - Comic Relief 
 

Monday 21 March - The big walk and 

wheel week 

Monday 21 March - World poetry day 

Monday 21 March - Afghanistan New 

Year 

Tuesday 22 March - World Water Day 

Tuesday 22 March - EYFS Trip to 

Belton House 

Thursday 24 March - Miss Ash visiting 

Class 1H 

Friday 25 March - Greece National 

Day 
 

Monday 28 March - Family safety 

week 

Monday 28 March - 5pm Y3 parent 

meeting about the residential in Y4 

Tuesday 29 March - 10am SEND 

coffee forum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 Residential 

Staff have planned a number of school visits and visitors since the opening of our school, 

but we are delighted to be able to share our plans with the current Y3 parents about the 

first Poplar Farm School residential! 

 

The residential will be for 2 nights, and will take place in June 2023, when the children are 

in Year 4. 

 

To find out more about our plans, please join us for an information meeting in school on 

Monday 28 March at 5pm. 

 

Article 29 - Goals of education 
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